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Dear Friends,

  

The Philippine Delegation is very happy to give you a report about the Ordination to the
Priesthood of Frs. Ricky Montañez and Alex Castro.
You will see more pictures of the event on our Facebook and Website 
www. assumptionists.ph
Thanks for being with us and for helping us in our formation.
With gratitude,
Bernard Holzer, A.A.
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Please click HERE  for the latest issue of the Chronicles in PDF format.
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